Alexandria Latragna

From: Sir Render <tyler.j.render@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 7:09 PM
To: Bruces Beach Task Force

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Name clarification

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Hello my name is Tyler Render. | got a message from my cousin Anthony Bruce, saying that | sent an email claiming | am
a “Bruce”. I'm not sure if there was miscommunication, but | want to clarify that | am not a direct descendant of Willa
and Charles Bruce. Just wanted to clear this up because I've never sent an email claiming this. Sorry if there was a mix
up.

Sent from my iPhone



